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I am writing to support sustainable logging in Oregon’s state forests. When managed 

responsibly, logging provides renewable timber, supports local jobs, and maintains 

forest health by reducing wildfire risks and promoting biodiversity. Oregon’s 

commitment to sustainable practices ensures a balance between economic needs 

and environmental stewardship. I encourage policies that continue this vital industry 

while preserving our forests for future generations 

 

Matthew Chaisson 


